TRUMP AND BLACKSTONE
BY:https://twitter.com/@ironstowe
Is Donald Trump in Debt to Blackstone? Donald Trump is closely
connected to Blackstone cofounder, chairman and CEO Stephen
Schwarzman. Schwarzman has had dealings with Russian government
officials in the past. Schwarzman cofounded Blackstone in 1985 and today
it has offices located around the globe — including China, Hong Kong,
India and Dubai. and manages more than $360 billion in assets. In 2011,
Vladimir Putin appealed directly to Blackstone to invest in Russia, Reuters
reports. T he May 18 gathering was a radical departure for Putin, who
normally receives foreign executives when they seek his personal blessing
to close multibillion-dollar deals. Speaking through an interpreter to guests
including Blackstone’s Stephen Schwarzman and Abu Dhabi’s Hareb Al
Darmaki, he spelled out how the fund would work alongside foreign
investors to buy businesses in Russia. By 2014, Blackstone announced
that it was “giving up on Russia” after its invasion of Ukraine resulted in a
new round of sanctions, the Moscow Times reports: U.S. and European
sanctions against state-backed Russian companies to punish Moscow for
its intervention in Ukraine are deterring Western investment. In January
2016, however, the New York Times reported that Schwarzman sat on the
board of international advisors for an investment fund backed by the
Russian government and directly linked to Vladimir Putin from 2011-2014:
Mr. Medvedev wanted to attract overseas investors to the country’s
companies, and tried to entice them by matching state funds with private
capital. The partnership with state, would reduce the investors’ worries
about the risk of nationalization and arbitrary regulation Today, Trump
remains closely connected to Schwarzman. In December 2016, Trump
appointed Blackstone’s CEO and cofounder to serve on the President’s
Strategic and Policy Forum, which will be “called upon to meet with the
president frequently to share their specific experience and knowledge as
the president implements his plan.” In the end, Trump has strong

connections to Blackstone, and Blackstone executives have had business
dealings with the Kremlin.

Russian Fund Under Scrutiny for Loan to Company Linked
to Kremlin
The government-backed Russian Direct Investment Fund is in the spotlight
for making a big loan to Sibur, two of whose major owners have ties to
President Vladimir Putin. Nytimes.com

The Latest: Trump considering Blackstone exec for trade rep
WASHINGTON (AP) — The Latest on President-elect Donald Trump’s
transition to the White House (all times EST) 11:55 a.m. President-elect
D...
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Putin Pitches Blackstone, Other PE Firms on Investing in
Russia - PE Hub
(Reuters) - On an overcast day in May, a clutch of the world's most
powerful investors gathered in a 19th-century mansion in Moscow to hear a
proposition fro… pehub.com
Companies that have borrowed from Blackstone have claimed that owing
money to them is like owing to the Russian mob. Rex Tillerson is the head
of ExxonMobil, which is in possession of patented technology that could
help Putin extract 45% more oil at a significant cost savings to Russia,
helping Putin put money in the Russian coffers to help reconstitute its
military and finally afford to mass produce the new and improved systems
that it had invented before the Russian economy had slowed so much.
Blackstone is owned wholly by Russian billionaires, who owe their position
to Putin and have made billions from their work with the Russian
government. They either own it on paper or by proxy.

